
 

 

 

 

 

Neighbourhood Policing Team 
Your next Neighbourhood Meeting is: 
 
Windermere Parish Council: 
     11th November 2009 at 7pm 
     23rd November 2009  at 7pm 
     9th December  2009   at 7pm 
     21st December 2009  at 7pm 

 

Meet Your Local Officers 
PC 1794 
Rebecca Hunter 

Windermere Town 

PCSO 5144 
Sarah Blacow 

Windermere Town 

Sgt 316  
John Stephens 

Windermere 

  PC 1794 PCSO 5144 SGT 316 

 

     
 Contact Us Your Priorities - What you told us 

 

  
Telephone: 0845 33 00 247 ext 4208 
In an Emergency dial 999 
Email: lakesNPT@cumbria.police.uk 
 
CrimeStoppers: 0800 555 111 

 
After completing a residents survey Anti 
Social Behaviour came out as your 
number one priority. 

 

 Your Priorities - What we did Crime In Your Area - Follow Up 
 

 Windermere Town: 
Anti Social Behaviour is the number one community 
concern, it is a priority issue for the Community Team. 
We are working with partners including Connexions, 
Young Cumbria and CADAS to address the issue. We 
have held a range of positive activities for young 
people. Notable examples include a Football 
tournament which attracted over 40 participants. 
Training sessions take place every week at South 
Lakes Leisure Centre in Kendal. The Wheelhouse Club 
hosted a Halloween Disco for young people, which 
was well attended and received very positive feedback 
from all involved. 
We are working to encourage Neighbourhood Watch 
Schemes in the area and are keen to support groups 
who would like to establish their own Watch. Please 
contact the community team for any further information 
or advice.  
In line with the Policing Pledge we strive to provide the 
best possible service to all members of the community 
and welcome any suggestions as to how we can 
improve. 
 

CRIMEMAPPING: 
Crimemapping is a system of looking at the 
previous 3 months level of various crimes in 
comparison to the same period the year before: 
Our Policing Pledge, which is displayed alongside 
these posters, includes a commitment to supply you 
with information about Neighbourhood Policing. 
We are pleased to report that overall the crime figures 
have seen a decrease in the area. 
Continuing engagement with local young people is 
proving to be successful in generating respect for the 
community and the results can be recognised in a 
further reduction Anti Social Behaviour reports. 
There are further reductions in burglaries and incidents 
of vehicle crime and to maintain this reduction we would 
ask that you ensure that property is secured and any 
valuables are hidden from view. If you would like any 
advice regarding crime prevention please contact a 
member of the community team.  
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